Little Bees Children Self Help Group
P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222
Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 

16th October 2013

FROM MATHIAS MESO 
TO SPONSOR EYDIS MARIA

Dear Sponsor Eydis,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Receive much greetings from your little foster boy Mathias Meso!

In the first three months Mathias has been unwell, he had a problem on his tooth, had a hole, made him cry and was not comfortable. I took him to the dentist and extracted the tooth and Mathias became happy again. 

Mathias likes counting and drawing and very friendly to Jose. When he colours a good picture he must show it to Jose. Mathias says Jose! Jose my elder brother look at my good coloured picture I have done, and all Eydis family laugh and cheer and Jose tanks his brother Meso. 

Mathias is promising you to work hard, eh will join pre-unit next year 2014, he is always happy and dreams for new x-mass gifts. 

Best Regards,



Lucy Odipo.





